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June 15, 2017

Colonel Jeffery Hall
Savannah District Corps of Engineers
100 W. Oglethorpe Avenue 
Savannah, Georgia 31401

Dear Colonel Hall,

I would like to express my support for the Sanctuary Pointe development project at Lake 
Hartwell. The South Carolina Department of Parks, Recreation and Tourism and the United 
States Army Corps of Engineers have enjoyed a long-standing mutually-beneficial partnership. I 
am pleased that the Corps are working together on this proposed development.

It is my belief that this project will positively impact the citizens and businesses of South 
Carolina, which in return, increase the visitation to one of the Corps’ most popular lakes. In 
addition, the development of the Sanctuary Pointe will certainly advance the Corps mission of 
providing recreational access to Lake Hartwell for all citizens.

Thank you for your continued partnership with the State of South Carolina. We look 
forward to working with the Corps on this project and realizing the many positive impacts that it 
will have our state once it is completed.

With warmest personal regards, I remain

Sincerely,

Kevin L. Bryant
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